
SHARING SOME LOVE AND NEWS 
surrounding the “humble temple”  

 
All Saints Lutheran Church 

 
THIS WEEKEND … May 19 … we have our last Sunday with worship at 8:30 and 11:00.  

OUR SUNDAY SCHOOL has its closing program at 9:45 in the gym.   
We encourage parents and families to join us … to celebrate a great year together.   

Scott Czubernat and Patti Ummell are sharing their “Know it all” game show with us.  
 

THE FOLLOWING WEEKEND is Memorial Day.   
Our worship on Sunday May 26 will celebrate and remember the spirits of those who gave their  

lives for our country.  
Worship is at 8:30 and 10:00 beginning May 26 … and going throughout the summer.  

 
THURSDAY NIGHT WORSHIP CONTIINUES … 7:30 

Beginning June 6 … Thursday evening worship will be in our outdoor worship area.     
Obviously … weather permitting.   

When we can’t be outside … we’ll gather in the sanctuary.   
 
 

GRADUATING SENIORS … for those of you who are members of the church … we have a  
“graduating scholarship.”  If you are a member of our church … if you are attending college,  

junior college, or trade school ---- you qualify.  How about that??!! 
 

We also have a “Charlie Fund” scholarship for those of you who are at least going to be a  
2nd year college student … and are studying to work with special needs children.   

And there is the “Choir Scholarship” for high school students who would like to sing in 
the adult choir.  

CALL US if you have any questions.   
 

LOOKING AHEAD A BIT … 
 

**The FUN-FESTS begin Tuesday, June 18.  These are weekly barbeques here at the church … with  
our developmentally disabled friends from St. Coletta’s.  Each week about 65 clients and staff are  
our guests.  We would enjoy having you come … serving food, hanging out … just “being here” to  

give our friends a good experience at a church they love … and us, loving them back.  
 

**Looks like our ANNUAL STEAK FRY is going to Saturday, July 13.  More details to follow.  An evening  
of good food … along with a candlelight remembrance of those who have left us after their journey  

with cancer … while also celebrating those who are cancer survivors.     
 

ON A PERSONAL NOTE  
Thanks for your kind and healing words … as our “wonder dog” Harley entered eternal life on 

Tuesday.  He loved his church … his life was so full ------- thanks to this humble place.  
FOR ALL YOU DO … FOR THE PEOPLE YOU ARE … thanks!@!! 

 
Hope to see you “in the humble temple” Sunday …. joy ---- Don      

 



 
 


